
HEALTH AND WELLBEING BOARD

14 June 2016

Title: ‘We all have a part to play’ – Public consultation

Report of the Programme Director, Ambition 2020

Open Report For Information

Wards Affected: ALL Key Decision: No

Report Author: 
Paul Pugh, Strategy Unit

Contact Details:
Paul.pugh@lbbd.gov.uk: 

Sponsor:  
Anne  Bristow, Strategic Director, Service Development and Integration

Summary: 
In April the Cabinet agreed to public consultation on proposals to re-shape the council, 
and the way in which council services are provided, through the Ambition 2020 
programme.  It proposes moving away from an organisation which is designed around 
professional service silos, to one that is designed around what we need to achieve for 
those who live or work in our borough – with clear long term goals, higher standards and 
performance, and structures that will allow our workforce and others to deliver the best 
possible service. 

Recommendation(s)

The Health and Wellbeing Board is invited to offer any comments on the proposals in the 
consultation document. 

Reason(s)

The public consultation period lasts until 16 June. The Cabinet will consider the 
responses to consultation and next steps at its meeting on 19 July.

1 Introduction and Background 

1.1 In April 2016 the Council published proposals to re-shape the council, and the way 
in which council services are provided, through the Ambition 2020 programme.  It 
proposes moving away from an organisation which is designed around professional 
service silos, to one that is designed around what we need to achieve for those who 
live or work in our borough – with clear long term goals, higher standards and 
performance, and structures that will allow our workforce and others to deliver the 
best possible service. 

1.2 The primary purpose of the document is to consult the public about proposed 
changes to the way in which council services are managed and delivered.  



2 Proposal and issues 

2.1 The attached consultation document sets out the challenges which the Council 
faces and the case for change, the Council’s response to findings of the 
independent Growth Commission, and the proposals in the ‘Ambition 2020’ 
programme for transforming how the Council works. 

2.2 Pages 20-24 of the consultation document summarise the proposals for how the 
Council should provide its people-focused services.  

3 Implications

3.1 These were set out in the 19 April report to the Cabinet.
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